
MMSC Race ‐ Meeting Minutes 

 

10/26/16, 6:30pm Barnes & Noble - Southridge 

 

Attendees:  Norman Schlimbach, Co-chair Carolyn Murphy, Sitzmarks 

 Al Lemke, Vagabonds Brian Boerner, Sitzmarks 

 Ken Killeen, Snomads Tim Riesch 

 Mark Harris   

 

Meeting Minutes Comments: 

The race gates that were budgeted for last year have been received. 

Year end Banquet to be planned in the Future.  

All waivers need to be sent to Ken Killeen by December 12th.  

All race fees need to be sent to Kelsey Kost by December 12th. 

Due to the difficulty scheduling a race at Alpine Valley, consideration is being given to scheduling one 

race next year (2018) at Alpine Valley on a weeknight. 

 All 2017 races will again be run as Council Races utilizing a commitment to help form. 

 

Financing:  

Individual club member fees will remain unchanged at $50 

Temp racer fees will remain unchanged at $10 per race or $15 for two races in a single day 

Club fees will remain unchanged at $100 

Independent racer fees will remain unchanged at $60 

Individual race awards are already acquired for the upcoming season   

 

The 2017 MMSC Senior Race and Practice Schedule has already been posted online  


